Chris O'Brien
“

From: Tim Malone <tmal2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 4, 2025 8:10 AM

To: House Finance Committee
Subject: H6256. | oppose taxes on boats.

Dear House Finance Committee,

| grew up enjoying the waters of Narragansett Bay on my father's boat and fell in love with the ocean. As | grew older |
bought my own boats to continue my enjoyment of the bay.

Everyone knows boating is not a cheap hobby and during the last 4-5 years it's gotten a lot more expensive. The
legislation proposed to tax boats is only going to make that worse and force people to abandon boating in the Ocean
State.

| oppose H6256 and hope you do too.

Timothy Malone
Warwick Rl



